Send High Holy Day Greetings

to our Sinai Community and Support Sinai Temple’s Sisterhood
as we continue to support our synagogue during this time

Once again, Sisterhood is pleased to offer the opportunity to send New Year's wishes to family and
friends for the High Holy Days. Our virtual greeting card will list your name according to your selected
message and be distributed over the HHD's. It is a wonderful way to send greetings and connect with
friends at Sinai, as well as support our Sisterhood. Sisterhood contributes to many synagogue and
school programs including the Beit Bracha program, which provides the opportunity for special needs
children to have a religious school education and Sisterhood's own Camp Ramah scholarship initiative.

Select your level of giving by Friday, September 4, 2020
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May you and your loved L'Shanah Tovah Shana Tova U'metukah
ones be inscribed for a Peace and health to you Best wishes for
blessing in the New Year and your loved ones a sweet year
$100.00 $54.00 $36.00
You can pay online: or complete the form below and
member.sinaitemple.org/events send check payment

We are grateful for your participation and L'Shanah Tovah to all!

Name(s) on the line of greeting (Please print clearly):

Phone # E-mail:

Level of Giving: O Torah [ Dove [ Apples & Honey
Check enclosed payable to Sinai Temple Sisterhood for $
Mail to: Sinai Temple Sisterhood/HHG, 5111 Gaslight Lane, Culver City, CA 90230
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